
From: Pro-Life Youth <youth4lifenow@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2016 12:47:45 PM
Subject: #ProLifeYouth Tweetfest

Chaney,

My name is Evan Ward and I’m the Vice President of Pro-Life Youth, an online movement complete 
with a website, bloggers, and social media pages. Most of us at PLY, including all of the leadership, 
are in high school or college.

Recently, we announced our next #ProLifeYouth Tweetfest will be July 15th between 3pm and 6pm 
EST. Last summer, our hashtag trended in the top 100 nationally and third in Washington, D.C.

We would be honored if the Governor’s Twitter account were to join us in our effort to protect the 
unborn.

Attached are the two graphics we made to promote the event. Please feel free to use them however 
you wish.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the event further, you can send us an email or call 
me at 517-927-4129.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Evan Ward
ProLife Youth Vice President
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